
           

         Retirement and farewell reception for our Bobcats 
                                        We will be honoring our retirees: 

                 Pilar Westfried  

       Donna Hougen 
                                                     Susan Mercado 

                      And saying farewell to other Bobcats 
          May 15, 2017 

      In the Library from 3:30 to 4:30 
                Memorial Elementary School 

                         2200 Laurel ln, Plano TX 75074 

 


